
Susan Hall
Falmouth
LD 511
Dear Members of the Transportation Committee:
Please vote in favor of implementing the Advisory Council's recommendations for the
Portland to Auburn Rail Trail. I live in Falmouth and there is so much traffic that I 
fear for my safety on the roads. Please give the people of this congested part of 
southern Maine a safe place to ride and walk.
Susan Hall


